Omak Public Library Board Meeting  

Conducted remotely via Zoom

January 10, 2022

Members Present: Cynthia Tollefson, Jo Stalder, Betty Cleveland, Betsy Rainsford, Librarian Alyssa Collins and guest FindtherightPassion. 

Minutes from December were approved. 

Bills presented and approved to be presented to the city for payment:

· City of Omak- water, sewer, storm drain: $150.64
· PUD- power, lights, heat: $801.52

· U.S. Linen and Uniform- Once a week mat cleaning: $54.48
Old Business:

~ See new business for report on bathroom.

New Business:

~ After Alyssa discussed the bathroom problem with the Wenatchee legal team it was decided to open the bathrooms for patrons only. A librarian will open the bathroom door for the patron and it can also be checked for cleanliness at that time. If someone abuses the bathroom they will lose privileges. If the masking mandate isn't followed and if there are more problems, the bathrooms may be closed once more. Verbal abuse has continued and librarians are keeping record of people who are known to be a constant issue. The person not wearing a mask will generally leave when asked to and if they don't, Alyssa lets them know that if they don't leave, the police will be called.  

~ The NCW is in the process of upgrading the inside and outside of the library building with security cameras, starting with three cameras. Mitel will be coming soon to map out the wire system so the cameras will be connected to the cloud, the phone system and WiFi. The librarians will be able to monitor areas of the library that can't be seen from the front desk and the IT department in Wenatchee will have access to the films as needed. It is hoped that all the NCW libraries will eventually be set up with security cameras, especially the more rural libraries.

~There is a display of popular books published in 2021 to entice the public to try something new. 

~The Winter Reading Program ends January 13th. The rubber ducky prizes are waiting for the participants! 

~ Jo reported trouble getting to the Zoom meeting when she used the address posted on the City of Omak's page. Alyssa will send out the Zoom invitation before our meetings to help solve that problem.
Respectfully submitted by Betsy Rainsford.

Next meeting: February 10, 2022 at 1:30 via Zoom.

